
What is the Duty of Candour? 

Following the publication of the Francis Report in 
2013, new legislation introduced a statutory Duty 
of Candour for healthcare providers in England, 
to ensure that they are open and honest with 

patients when things go wrong with their care. 

It is every healthcare professional's responsibility, 
regardless of whether a complaint has been 

made or a question asked about it. 
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